Notice of Annual General Membership Meeting & Luncheon

Date: Wednesday, June 7, 2017 **Time:** 12:00 noon - 3:00 PM

Place: Celebration Hall (Basement of Kenneth

Taylor Hall), McMaster University

RSVP is required by **May 26, 2017** to establish numbers for the lunch. Contact Gail Britton at britton@mcmaster.ca or 905 627-4539. See next column for parking information.

Luncheon

A light sandwich luncheon will be served while you socialize with friends.

Special Presentation to the AGM



The guest speaker is Nancy Bouchier, Professor of History and associate member of the Department of Kinesiology. Nancy will talk about the history and future prospects of the Hamilton Harbour.



Nancy and Ken Cruikshank, Professor of History and Dean of Humanities. are

co-authors of The People and the Bay: A Social and Environmental History of Hamilton Harbour.

Business Meeting

Including reports of Officers and Council Elections

Need a ride?

If you live in the Hamilton area and would like to attend but don't have transportation, we'll pick you up and take you home.

Need help getting to Celebration Hall from the bus stop? Contact Gail or Helen with your request by Friday, June 2.

Gail Britton 905 627-4539, <u>britton@mcmaster.ca</u> Helen Barton 905-528-8951, barton@mcmaster.ca

Complimentary Parking for the AGM

MURA thanks Parking Services for this generous support. Retirees will have access to Parking Lots B, C, D and Stadium Underground parking, all close to Kenneth Taylor Hall. Come on campus via the Sterling Street entrance.

Retirees who do not have a McMaster parking permit and transponder may park in any of these lots showing "Visitors - Open". Take an entry ticket from the machine as you enter. Then be sure to pick up an "Exit Ticket" from the check-in table at the AGM location. Insert the Exit Ticket at the exit gate to "pay" for your parking when you leave your parking lot.

Retirees with valid transponders may park in any lot that shows "Transponders - Open".

For the mobility impaired, if you have an Ontario Accessible Parking Permit and require reserved accessible parking, please be sure to tell Gail in your RSVP. Reserved parking will be provided in Lot C close to the ramped entrance to the DeGroote School of Business. Use the elevator just inside the DeGroote building to access Celebration Hall in the Kenneth Taylor Hall basement. Parking staff will be on duty to assist with accessible parking in Lot C. Please have your Ontario Accessible Parking Permit on display in your vehicle.

